

NEWSLETTER

25th JUNE 2020

It has been great to see so many happy faces back on the court these past few weeks for training. Thank you to everyone who has attended and made the most of this opportunity and thank you to all the coaches who generously donated their time to train our teams.

The training does not stop there though, with the school holidays starting next week we have 4 clinics planned and will also be open for \$5 casual shooting from 11am until 3pm weekdays.

HOLIDAY CLINICS

Reminder we have 4 clinics scheduled for the school holidays, you can register for each clinic via email (adm.suncoastclippers@gmail.com) or sign-up sheet in the stadium foyer:

Wednesday 1st July - Miniball Skills Clinic 9-11am Wednesday 8th July - Miniball Skills Clinic 9-11am

- For all kids aged 6-9 years
- \$30 per session to be paid on the day

Tuesday 7th July – Pride Performance Skills Clinic for U12 & U14

- Focusing on ball handling, shooting and defence
- 9am-12pm, \$50 per player

Thursday 9th July – Pride Performance Skills Clinic for U16 & U18

- Focusing on ball handling, shooting and defence
- 9am-12pm, \$50 per player

REGISTRATION & FEES

We are still on track for a recommencement for the first week of Term 3 from Monday 13th July so please ensure you are registered. Early Bird payments are available until midnight Sunday 12th July and you can pay through our new website here <u>Junior</u> & <u>Senior</u>

You can also register for our Saturday Miniball and Development programs <u>here</u>. These sessions will commence Saturday 18th July.

IF YOU ARE <u>NOT</u> INTENDING ON RETURNING TO PLAY FOR TERM 3 PLEASE LET US KNOW ASAP VIA EMAIL OR PHONE

ICYMI - Basketball QLD has extended the BQ registration expiry date by 120 days for our existing members who were registered as of 13 March 2020 (when all basketball activity was suspended). This means any members whose registration was due to expire over the past few months is still active.

Also, your 6-month SC Phoenix Affiliation fee has been halved to \$13.75 to take you up to the end of Term 3. If you have paid the full amount, please contact the office and we will arrange for your refund or credit.



FAIR PLAY VOUCHERS

Round 3 of the Queensland Government Fair Play Vouchers will be available in July. This scheme is provided by the Queensland State Government to assist parents, carers or guardians with the cost of sport & active recreation (membership/registration fees etc). Vouchers are valued up to \$150; and there is a limit of 1 voucher per child per calendar year. If you are successful in obtaining a FairPlay voucher, it can be used towards your child's 2020 registration fees.

Check out the State Government website to see if you are eligible and further information on the program here https://bit.ly/3epjXuA

We will keep you all updated with the Term 3 fixture as soon as all teams are confirmed and the competition is finalised, so keep an eye on your emails and our Social Media pages for the latest news and information.

Suncoast Clippers Admin Team



www.clippersbasketball.com.au



